
 

February  
Fantastic Frogs Classroom

Dates to  
Remember 

February 2: Field Trip to White 
Deer Park at 9:45am (Groundhog 
Day Celebration!)
February 10th: Valentine’s Cards 
& Mailboxes due back at school
February 11th: Love Letters to 
children due today (see letter sent 
home in Friday Folder)
February 13th: Early Release at 
11:30am & Valentine’s Party at 
10:15am
February 16th: No School/
Teacher Workday
February 27th: Pajama Day! 
Special Breakfast! Dr. Seuss 
Animals/Books!

Field Trip - February 2nd at 
9:45am 

On Monday February 2nd we will be 
going to White Deer Park for 

Groundhog Day Celebration at 
9:45am. We will be walking to the 

park but we will still need 
chaperones to accompany us. 

Please let us know if you would like 
to join us!

Valentine’s Cards, Mailboxes 
& Love Letters - February 

10th 

In the Friday Folders there is a letter 
explaining Valentine’s love letters, 

Valentine’s cards as well as 
mailboxes. All of these items are 

due on the 10th of February. Please 
make sure you make a card for 

every classmate & teacher. Please 
bring in these items the week of 
February 9th or before! (not too 

early though). There is a class list 
attached to this letter so the children 

are able to practice writing their 
friends names.

Class Picture Outside :)



Valentine’s Party -
February 13th at 10:15am 

On February 13th we have an early 
release at 11:30am and A 

Valentine’s Party at 10:15am. We 
will be having snacks & games to 

celebrate this day! If you would like 
to help set-up snack, assist with a 
game or clean-up after the party, 

please let us know! There will be a 
sign-up sheet on the welcome table 

next week! Thank you!

No School on Monday February 
16th.

Pajama Day - February 
27th 

On February 27th we are having a 
pajama day as well as a special 

breakfast. We are celebrating Dr. Seuss 
with some green eggs & ham & wearing 
pajamas. The children are welcome to 

wear pajamas, bring sleeping bags, 
pillows, Dr. Seuss books and Dr. Seuss 

animals. It is going to be a fun & 
relaxing day!

Sick Policy 
We want to make sure everyone stays 

healthy and happy throughout the rest of 
the school year. Therefore, due to the 

weather changing, the flu hitting our region 
and colds happening throughout the year, 

you will find a copy of the sick policy in your 
Friday folders. We want to keep everyone 
healthy so please read over this. :) Thank 

You!

Duck, Duck, Goose! A class favorite to play outside!

Have a 
great 

month!


